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                                                                                                                                                                                                     December 8, 2021  

Processing Change for HCPCS Code A9279 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) is updating the processing of HCPCS code 

A9279 effective January 1, 2022. A9279 will begin denying as incidental to all monitoring systems for claims with 

receipt dates beginning January 1, 2022 for commercial members. A9279 currently denies as a non-covered service 

and processes to subscriber liability. This code will remain a non-covered code for Medicare members. 

 

A9279 is defined as a monitoring feature/device, stand-alone or integrated, any type, includes all accessories, 

components and electronics, not otherwise classified.   

 

Products Impacted 

This change only applies to commercial lines of business.  

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 

 


